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Club Information 
President: Seth Nagy 
Vice President: Brett Springall 
Secretary/Treasurer: Shirley Teague 
Safety Officer: Richard Hass 
Field Marshall: Jack Adams, assistant Larry Smith 
Intro Pilots: Seth Nagy, Ron Miller, & Brett Springall 
Contest Committee Chairman: Mearle Hickman 
Meeting Activity Coordinator: Chuck Wilkerson       
 
A Note From The President 
As I write this note for the newsletter I am both sad 
and excited. I'm sad because the good flying weather is 
behind us. I'm excited because swap meets are coming 
up. I'll have to check this month's Model Aviation, but 
I think the first swap meet in our area is in Winston-
Salem. Swap meets are a good place to pickup 
bargains and see all kinds of interesting stuff. 
  
Last time I was at the field I looked over the sign-in 
book. It seems the field is being used most on Sunday 
mornings. The second most frequently used time is 
Saturday afternoon. Please remember to sign in when 
you use the field. 
  
Our next meeting is November 21 at 7:00 pm. We will 
meet at the library in Lenoir. This really seemed to a 
great meeting place last month. I have asked Bliss to 
bring a video for us to watch. I'm hoping he'll bring 
"I build, crash, and repair 'em". We'll conduct the 
business session and voting first, then anyone 
interested is welcome to stay for the video. Look 
forward to seeing you at the meeting. 
  
Happy landings – Seth 
 
Next Meeting 
Next meeting is Tuesday, November 21, 7:00 at the 
Lenoir Library. For any members who did not make 
the last meeting here are the directions, to get to the 
library from the flying field, go down the hill to HWY 

321, turn right, go 5.2 miles, turn right at the traffic 
light on to Hospital Ave NE, go about 400 feet and the 
library is on the right. Use the lower entrance at the 
back of the building to enter the meeting room area. 
We have been missing a lot of you at the club meetings 
hope to see you at the next meeting in November. The 
library is a really nice place for our meetings, Thanks 
to Seth Nagy for the arrangements with the library. 
 
Notes From The Last Meeting 
We met at the Caldwell County Public Library in 
Lenoir with 10 members and 2 guests present. We 
would like to welcome our newest members, Douglas 
Dale Coffey and Don Bourdon. These two members 
bring our membership total to 36. Five pilot stations 
will be built, money was collected for four at the last 
meeting. We discussed building some new starter 
tables, Mearle Hickman said he would donated money 
to pay for one table. Field Marshall, Jack Adams 
reported they fixed some tears on the runway. Intro-
pilot, Seth Nagy is working with Chuck Byrd and his 
son Zack and also with Douglas Coffey. After some 
discussion on the Club Buddy Box we think it should 
be put in a lockbox for intro-pilots use only, it was left 
out of pin box after someone used it.  Seth brought a 
DVD of “One Week to Solo” for anyone who would 
like to watch it, we have a few copies for members to 
share. Slate of Officers nominated for 2007 are: 
President: Chuck Wilkerson, Vice-President: Brett 
Springall and Secretary/Treasurer: Shirley Teague. If 
you have someone you would like to nominate please 
do so at next meeting. Chuck Wilkerson brought a 
DVD of “Top Gun Show” that members viewed after 
meeting. 
 
New Members Address 
Douglas Dale Coffey 
1106 Hudson Cajah Mtn. Rd. 
Hudson, N.C. 28638 
828-728-9141 
Email: DougCoffey@Bellsouth.net 
 
Don Bourdon 
2046 Tall Oak Dr. 
Lenoir, N.C. 28645 
828-728-249 
Email: DBourdon47@Bellsouth.net 
 


